
GIRLS’ CRICKET FESTIVAL

FRIDAY 24th MAY 2024
6 - 8pm

Find us at Lee Clump Road, HP16 9NA

///flanked.pulses.salmon

If you are in year 5 up to 
year 12 at school, come 

and have some FUN - 
whether you’re a complete 

novice or a more 
experienced player

In conjunction 
with the Chilterns

Girls’ Cricket Cluster
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BBQ & BAR


